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From: Michael Joseph
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Lane Reduction on West Washington at Southwest Commuter Path
Date: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 10:19:28 PM
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Dear Members of the Transportation Commission,

I am writing to express my strong support for implementing a permanent lane reduction on
West Washington at the Southwest Commuter Path crossing.

I listened in on today's Transportation Commission meeting, which included an agenda item to
discuss options for the West Washington & Southwest Commuter Path crossing. I think the
safety of path users should be the top priority for any updates to this intersection. And I think
the most effective way to keep path users safe is to reduce the number of lanes that they need
to cross.

I hope you keep a lane reduction as a top option as you continue to explore potential updates
to this crossing.

Thank you,

Michael Joseph
mj@machineryrowbicycles.com
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